
Good morning Hug Hawks! It is Wednesday, December 21th.

Buy our new campus's first ever yearbook today! Be cool, don't be a fool-- Purchase yours at
yearbookforever.com, currently $75!

Do you want to be immortalized in your FINAL yearbook forever? Let your family or friends
design a little piece of the yearbook just for you by purchasing an entire page or even just an
eighth! BUY A SENIOR AD TODAY AND BECOME LEGENDARY at yearbookforever.com.

Hug Wrestling and the Hawk Nation would like to Congratulate Maria Delpalacio-Goormastic
for becoming Hug’s first ever Reno Tournament Of Champions medalist, finalist and national
All-American in school history. Great job! A well deserved accomplishment. If you see her
be sure to congratulate her on a job well done!

Are you hoping to get new electronic devices for Christmas? Do you know what to do with your
old ones? Well the Green Hawks do! Please bring in your old or broken devices after the break
so that we can recycle the lithium batteries inside. There will be collection bins in rooms 304,
218, and Mr. Herrera's office.

Are you a member of the LGBTQIA+ community? Have you been wondering if we have a club?
Well, we do! Hug High School's Sexuality and Gender Alliance meets the 1st and 3rd
Thursday each month at lunch in room 213! If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Clark in
room 213, Ms. Schiff in room 220, or Ms. Pennington in CIS. We can't wait to meet you!

READY TO GET OUTSIDE AND ENJOY THE FRESH AIR? If you already enjoy outdoor
adventures, or want to try them out to see if outdoor adventures are for you, Join us on
Thursdays at lunch for Adventure Club meetings in room 124 in the Art Hallway. We are
planning some nearby adventures and some that are further afield this year. For more
information see Ms Walsh in room 124, Ms Mack, or Mr Arsenault.

Sign up before winter break if you would like to learn how to snowboard or already know how
to and would like to improve your skills. Chill Snowboard Program is part of Hug's Outdoor
Adventure Club. Limited spots available, see Ms. Mack in 122 to sign up and learn more. You
MUST sign up before winter break. Snowboarding starts Tuesday Jan 10th and goes for 6
consecutive Tuesdays.

Good luck on your finals hawks– and Happy Holidays!


